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PO Box 3067  •    La Grande OR 97850
Leadership Taskforce – Update

Currently, the taskforce is working with WLA to develop leadership trainings. We have explored many avenues towards building a robust leadership training. The main obstacle to developing a multi-day training is sustainable funding. Without LSTA funds in a consistent manner, a robust training such as this will be difficult if not impossible to create and sustain. Therefore, we are looking at alternative models, and the most sensible to us at this time is one in which we create our own knowledge experts and curriculum concerning leadership. This may take some time, but we intend to create a learning community, sharing readings and ideas to shape our knowledge and then eventually put together a curriculum. We also are collecting names of OLA members that have attended multi-day leadership trainings and that may be interested in sharing their knowledge. In addition, we plan to attend small, affordable, and local/regional leadership trainings to build and share knowledge with our learning community. 

This learning community will carry over to the Leadership Committee when the committee is officially approved by the OLA membership. When the Leadership Committee is ready, it will develop, at first, small and affordable trainings and/or programs for the OLA/WLA membership. These may be on the local level and offered throughout the year in different locations. They will be geared toward building leadership skills at any level or position. They could also possibly be open to more than the library community, creating opportunity for outside perspective and higher revenue for trainings.

The members of this learning community may also commit to being mentors to the proposed “WeLead” Emerging Librarians program (soon-to-be proposed scholarship program). The number of participants in WeLead will be small and, thus, this task will hopefully be quite manageable. The goal with this mentoring is to develop a leadership cycle in OLA for Emerging Librarians. The mentor would guide the mentee into participation in an OLA unit and towards some volunteer role in the OLA conference.
